
Board Audit Meeting 
Ms. Chandra Deaust, Avail Accountant, reviewed the 2018/2019 Audited Financial Statement with the Board. The 
Board expressed their appreciation for Mr. Peter Wright and Mr. Brett Beazer for their hard work and commitment. 
Copies of the audited financial statement are available to the public HERE.  

Donations 
The Board wishes to recognize and thank the following individuals and organizations for their donations: 

Raymond Dental Clinic - $1000 donation to RES for the Healthy Snacks Fridge  
Family Medical Centre - $1000 donation to Stirling Wrestling Program 
Magrath Auto Detail Ltd. - $707 donation to  
Snow’s Pharmacy - $1000 donation to RES for the Healthy Snacks Fridge 
MHS Adopt a Panda Program - $350 donations from Eric Erickson, B&S Sabey, Elite Sports Medicine Clinic, Edwards & Edwards 
Public Accountants, J&T Cook, Bar XT Farms, 1548164 AB LTD 
Solar Seeker Inc - $1000 donation to Stirling Wrestling Program 
Custom Windows & Doors Inc - $500 donation to RJHS Athletics 
Anfield Construction - $500 donation to RJHS Athletics 
Sure Insurance Brokers (Raymond)- $500 donation to RJHS Athletics

Next Regular Board Meeting: 
DECEMBER 4, 2019 

 NOVEMBER 21, 2019

BOARD HIGHLIGHTS 
Westwind School Division Board of Trustees

455 Main Street, Cardston, AB 
403-653-4991 

www.westwind.ab.ca 

Board Highlights are a summary of agenda items from meetings of the Board of Trustees of Westwind School Division. These highlights are 
designed to capture the key decisions made by trustees at these meetings and should not be considered the official meeting minutes.

To view Board Meeting recordings, please visit the Westwind School Division YouTube channel.

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC2goWB3izHuZ54Re1S0HglA
https://www.westwind.ab.ca/about-us/documents#category/7218
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC2goWB3izHuZ54Re1S0HglA
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